112/12/1455. P. 0. Box 8,
Vaneouver, B.C,,
16th Dee., 1937.

Dear Sir:e

With reference to your letter of the 28th
November last, I am enolosing herewith copy of a letter
received from the Geme Commission, from which you will
see that the arrengements you wish to meke with reference
to the above trapping ground would appear to be a matter
of caneellation and transfer.

You will kindly make your appliesation for this
cancellation and the transfer of this line direet %o
Inspector Van Dyk, at Prince George, &t the earliest
opportunity.

Yours faithfully,

D, M. MacKay.
Ind {an Commissioner for B.C.
&VH:HN

Harper Reed, Esq.,
Indian Agent,
TELIGRAPH CREEK, B.C.
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